WHERE COMMUNITY COMES TOGETHER!

April 21, 2017

Kaitlyn Dougherty 2016 Brampton Ct Ann Arbor, MI 48103

Dear Ms. Dougherty,

Thank you for the time you have given to the Recreation Advisory Commission. As indicated in the RAC By-Laws, any member of the Commission who misses three consecutive meetings without informing the Chair in advance shall be considered to have resigned.

We will miss your presence on the Recreation Advisory Commission. Your contribution towards helping us improve the quality of life in our community through recreation and education is appreciated.

On behalf of the Recreation Advisory Commission, thank you again for your service.

Sincerely,

Christine M. Drago

Recording Secretary to RAC

Cc: Christine Schopieray, Assistant to the Mayor

